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Valley County Refuse District #1 
Special Meeting 
Valley County Landfill 
June 1, 2020 – 4:30 PM 
 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: John Rogenes, Glenn Guenther, Rod Karst, Jon 
Kliewer, Dan Carney, Myron Redfield & John Fahlgren 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT: Kari Lee Knierim & Ky Idler 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Darcia Schindler – Secretary, Brian Austin - Landfill 
Manager, Steve Lawrence 
 
Chairman John Rogenes called the meeting to order. 
 
Chairman Rogenes asked for public comment. Resident Steve Lawrence 
would like to see the landfill open for more hours with the changes. 
 
 NEW BUSINESS: 
Discussion was held on the resolution for fees at the landfill proposed by 
the commissioners. Commissioners feel the tire fee is steep. Board 
members explained it is very expensive to grind tires. To get rid of large 
truck tires in the future is roughly going to cost $250 a ton. 

Glenn Guenther moved to decline the resolution proposed by 
the commissioners and the board will look at the cost of 
increasing the hours at the landfill. Jon Kliewer seconded the 
motion. Motion carried. 
 

END OF NEW BUSINESS     
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OLD BUSINESS: 
 
END OF OLD BUSINESS 
 
 
 
Chairman Rogenes asked if there was any other business.  
 
 
Glenn Guenther moved to adjourn the meeting. Myron Redfield 
seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 
Meeting adjourned 5:50 PM 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 John Rogenes, Chairman            Darcia Schindler, Secretary 
Valley County Refuse District #1 

 
 
  


